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OUTSTANDING MONIES 

Unfortunately debts for dinner money and breakfast/afterschool provision have grown once more.  Can you 

please pay any outstanding money before we break up for Christmas.  Any unpaid debts will need to be 

followed up after Christmas.  

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Next Friday 13th December we will be supporting the Christmas Jumper Day project by all wearing our 

Christmas Jumpers.  We are asking for a £1 donation that we can donate to charity.  Thank you for your 

continued support.  There will also be an opportunity for children in the juniors to purchase a handmade 

Christmas decoration for 50 pence extra. 

 

CHRISTMAS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 12th December Reception Concert 10am and 2.30pm 

Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December Y6 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 17th December Nursery Concert 10:30am and 2:30pm 

Tuesday 17th December Y3 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 18th December Y4 Christmas Party 

Thursday 19th December Y5, Y1, Y2 and FS Party 

Friday 20th December Pantomine 

Friday 20th December School closes 1pm 

 

 

 

LAST DAY 

School will close on Friday 20th December at 1.00pm. 

There will be no after school club. 

School will re-open on Monday 6th January. 

We hope you all have a fun, and peaceful break. 

 

          

ELECTION DAY 

Please remember we are open on Election Day on Thursday 12th December.  Unfortunately there will be no 

breakfast club or afterschool club on this day as the building is used for polling. 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 

SMOKING 

Just to remind one or two parents, we are a no smoking site.  Please refrain from smoking on the school 

premises.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 


